Mr. Jack R. Williams CILAMP 1350 East Washington Des Moines, Iowa 50316

Dear Mr. Williams:

Dr. Paul Tweeten, who was with the Department of Public Instruction last year, was in charge of a program which gave an award to the "Outstanding Mathematics Teacher" in Iowa. Since it is time for publicity to be started, I wrote to him; however, they have suggested that you know about the program and should have the materials.

As Secretary-Treasurer of the Mathematical Association of America, I feel we should publicize the award as much as possible.

I would appreciate any information you can give me concerning the award.

Yours truly,

B.E. Gillam Secretary-Treasurer Mathematical Association of America

BEG/la